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UNDP/ Iraq

Subject: Endorsement of the Stockholm +50 Report for Iraq

Dear Ms. Zena Ali Ahmad.

In my capacity as acting minister of Environment in Irag, I would like
to express our gratitude for UNDP for the preparation of Stockholm +50
report for Iraq.

I confirm that our ministry reviews the report and we have generally
support it, and our ministry will depend the report in the International
Meeting "Stockholm +50".

Please accept the assurance of our highest consideration
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